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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to 
improve facilities at the Wollumbin High School site.  

School holiday works 
During the upcoming school holiday period, from Monday 30 September to Friday 11 October 2024, 
contractors will be onsite to re-fence the school sports court. 

Working hours will be between 7 am and 5:30 pm on weekdays and activities will include: 

• Demolition and removal of the existing fencing 
• Delivery and installation of new fencing. 

The work is not expected to be disruptive but if you have concerns, please contact us at 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or 1300 482 651 during business hours. 

Location of works 
The location of the planned works is indicated by the red box on the plan below. The work area will 
be fenced off for safety. 
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